
The 24th Annual Drive for Supplies distribution event 

 

Hello Westover Caregivers and Community members! 
 
Over the next few weeks, students and staff are encouraged to donate 
new and gently used school supplies to this program.  
 
Participation in Drive for Supplies is an excellent opportunity to 
emphasize our commitment to sustainability, recycling, and waste 
reduction, and support our local communities. Westover ES is 
encouraged to participate in this end-of-the-school-year program.  
Staff in the Division of Sustainability and Compliance, will present an 
award to the elementary, middle, and high school that collects the most  

 
supplies such as books, scissors, crayons, colored pencils, paper etc.  
Ms.Cave and our Westover SGA will be collecting and sorting new 
and  gently used/reusable school supplies now until the close of 
the school year for donation to students and families in need. 
Please begin sending in your donations now until June 10,2025. 
 Ms. Cave will be collecting them in her office(“The BEACH”). 

 
*ALSO, please keep the recyclables coming!  We are continuing 
to recycle bubble wrap, batteries, used up markers, glue 
sticks/bottles, crayons, colored pencils,and  printer 
cartridges.  There are collection boxes in each classroom 
Thank you for all of your support! 
Ms. Cave 
 


